

Windermere Primary School

Headteacher: Miss S Gilliver **Telephone:** 01727 851176

Email: admin@windermere.herts.sch.uk

Windermere Avenue St Albans AL1 5QP

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6,

Welcome to the new school year! We are very excited to be welcoming your children back for their final year in primary school. There will be lots of events to look forward to for this coming year, all of which should make the children's final year extra special. The children will be learning exciting topics throughout Year 6. This term these will include:

English: We will be exploring a range of texts in fiction, non-fiction, poetry, as well as writing non-chronological reports and persuasive letters.

Maths: Children will be developing their knowledge of numbers and applying this to answer reasoning and problem-solving equations. They will be learning decimals up to 3 decimal places, as well as working out improper fractions and equivalent fractions.

History: We will be learning about the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings and how they shaped Britain.

Geography: Learning mapping skills and applying this to real-world geographical locations

Science: Living things and their habitats

Art: 2D Drawings and converting these into 3D objects.

Computing: Systems and Networks

French: School subjects, the weekend and healthy lifestyles

All of their homework will be set through google classroom, which the children will be able to complete and send through this. Spellings will be set every Monday to be used in a dictation on Friday with the expectation of them being learnt and practised to give them the best chance of doing well. We do expect the children to read daily. This should then be logged into their reading records and checked.

Our PE sessions this year will be on Wednesdays and Fridays. Please ensure children have their PE kits in school. Please also ensure they have a water bottle each day and that everything is named.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate either to contact Mr Potter, Mrs Sami or Miss Bright either before or after the school day or via the office.

Mr Potter, Mrs Sami and Miss Bright











